
 

 

 CMD 22-H2.16 

 

File / dossier : 6.01.07 

Date:        2022-03-07 

Edocs:          6751643 

 

  

  

 

Written submission from  

Heather Reed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Matter of the 

 

 

 

 

New Brunswick Power Corporation, 

Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station 

 

 

 Mémoire de  

Heather Reed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Société d’Énergie du Nouveau-Brunswick, 

centrale nucléaire de Point Lepreau 

 

Application for the renewal of NB Power’s 

licence for the Point Lepreau Nuclear 

Generating Station 

 

 

Demande de renouvellement du permis 

d’Énergie NB pour la centrale nucléaire de 

Point Lepreau 

 

 

 

 

 

Commission Public Hearing 

Part 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 11 and 12, 2022 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Audience publique de la Commission 

Partie 2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 et 12 mai 2022 

 

 

À l’égard de la



1

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

No 25 year nuclear licence!
cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca

 March 7, 2022 4:17 PM
Heather Reed 

please acknowledge receipt of this email

Heather Reed

Sincerely,

RAPIDLY transitioning away from carbon and nuclear energy.
It's time to work toward closing this facility, and putting all our efforts and resources to 

and ecological collapse.
It is especially important to protect the Bay of Fundy ecosystems as we face a climate crisis 

crisis.
puts us at higher risk, an humanity is ALREADY facing numerous almost insurmountable 
safe option, it's not a climate solution, and it does not improve domestic security. Nuclear 
the facility. I think at this juncture in human history we have established nuclear is not a 

  I am  a member of the public concerned about nuclear and how climate change may impact 

Hello,


